
Friendly Reminder 
• Students do not wear uniforms 

for the summer. Please 
remember to wear CLOSED-
TOED shoes for the summer.  

• The weather is changing, and 
the sun is finally out! Please 
apply sunblock to your child, 
before bringing them to school. 
We will reapply after naptime.  
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Camp Themes: 
Animal Planet 

Stem 
Space  
Magic 

Parents and Students 
Our summer has begun here at Camden Academy! The summer camps are very 

exciting, and they have a different fun theme each week! The children will have 
a great time exploring and learning in the sun! 

Happy Birthday! 
Ms. Jonelle 6/1      Ms. Gayatri 6/2  
Akshaya 6/2  Kayson 6/2 
Brinley 6/3   Amelia M 6/3 
Coach Eli 6/3  Hudson H 6/5 
Addison J 6/5     Coach Caden 6/6 
Emerson 6/12  Melanie 6/16 
Oliver 6/19  Violet 6/22 
Zoe 6/23          Mirudhula 6/23  
Ms. Lori 6/28  Samuel 6/28 
Barrett 6/29            Ms. Angel 6/30 
 

Parent’s Corner 
Resources for learning websites  

Check these out! 
 

Nat Geo Kids promotes science and discovery 
by combining hands-on science, geography, and 

computer technologies with 
telecommunications activities.  

www.kids.nationalgeographic.com 
 

Sesame Street helps children express 
themselves in music, movement, dance, visual 

arts, and drama.  
www.sesamestreet.org 

 
6 Water Safety Tips for Parents 

1. Always swim with others. 
2. Set water safety rules before going. 
3. Swim in areas with lifeguards.  
4. Always provide constant supervision 

with the children you are 
supervising.  

5. Watch all children and teens near 
water, even if they know how to 
swim.  

6. Wear a life jacket and make sure 
they fit properly.  
 

 
 

Announcements 
• Donuts for Dad is 

Friday, June 14 
7:30am-9:30am. 
Located in cafeteria 

 
 

http://www.kids.nationalgeographic.com/
http://www.sesamestreet.org/

